
The Holidays are upon us  

& Who doesn't love Chocolate & Coffee  
 

Please help support Riverdale’s Holiday Fundraisers both set to arrive before Winter 

break!  

 

Orders can be picked up at the school at 2:30pm on Friday Dec 10th or it can easily be 

sent home with your child that day by e mailing riverdale.pac@hotmail.com beforehand.  

 

Both fundraisers will be available to order online through the below links. You can look 

at product descriptions and place your orders & pay all online! Or fill out the attached 

paper copies and send in through your class teacher! If you plan to send in order forms 

with cash or cheque, please have it in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and 

division ‘attention PAC’. You can also pay with cheque made payable to “Riverdale 

PAC” or E transfer riverdale.pac@hotmail.com (in e transfer memo please put child's 

name & division) 

 

Purdys -  https://fundraising.purdys.com/6247-87256  use email 

riverdale.pac@hotmail.com to find our campaign - same prices as in store & the 

convenience of picking up from the school.  

 

Global Coffee – www.globalcoffeefundraising.ca/riverdale  - They have 7 types to 

choose from including a hot chocolate & you can order in whole beans or pre ground! 

Check the items names made specifically for Riverdale!  

 

ORDERING is already OPEN online! Online and paper orders and payment are DUE 

BY Thursday November 25th.  Don’t forget to share the links with friends and family! 
 

As always, if you have any questions, please email 

PAC at riverdale.pac@hotmail.com   
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